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RESERVEZ LA DATE 

 
A l’occasion de la semaine du droit international 

 

LA REPRESENTATION PERMANENTE DE LA FRANCE 

AUPRES DES NATIONS UNIES  

 

a le plaisir d’inviter 

 

les 



 

 
 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE 

 
On the occasion of the International Law Week 

 

THE PERMANENT MISSION OF FRANCE  

TO THE UNITED NATIONS  

 

is pleased to invite 

 
Permanent Representatives, Deputy Permanent Representatives, 

Legal Advisers, and Election officers to 

 

meet the French candidate to  

the International Court of Justice (2027-2036)  
 

at a reception on Tuesday, October 22nd 2024, 7:30-9pm 

at the Permanent Mission of France to the United Nations 

(One Dag Hammarskjöld Plaza 

245 East 47th Street, 44th Floor, NY 10017) 

 
Formal invitation to follow. Kindly confirm your attendance here. 

 
 


